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Wednesday 11 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 5 Easter Eggsplained at Hughenden Church - Wednesday 18 March 2020 
 
On Wednesday 18 March Year 5 will be visiting Hughenden Church for Easter Eggsplained. This is always a 
valuable experience for the children. 
 
The children will have an early lunch at school and then walk to Hughenden Church where they will take 
part in the Easter Eggsplained workshop. They will then walk back to school in time for the end of the 
school day.  
 
Please could you ensure your child arrives in school with a packed lunch, their coat and sensible walking 
shoes as we will be walking across the fields. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
Mrs Kittler 
Class Teacher 
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